from: Andrew perryman

Sent: 16 November 2018 10:00
To: Planning

Subject: Reference: 2018/5548/T Tree Team Strong Objection to Proposed Works

Dear Tree Team,

Following receipts of the two proposed notices Ref 2018/5540/T for the felling of 1x
Chestnut Tree and 1x Robina tree at the rear garden. My wife and T would like to strongly
object to the proposed works on the following grounds:

1) They are two beautiful trees which have been in Hampstead for a very long period and not
only add character to the area are a home to the rapidly diminishing wildlife including rare
birds

2) The trees do not pose any risk whatsoever to any of the adjoining propertics and provide
privacy cover for the surrounding houses

3) The only reason for the destruction of these trees is so the owner can build on the land -
which they have been trying to do for the last 20 years

4) My wife and I moved to Hampstead due to the strong conservation nature and the beautiful
heath. This act represents simply destruction of the natural surroundings for profit -
something which goes completely against the Conservation Area principles

5) As members of the Heath and Hampstead Society we are committed to keeping Hampstead
free from unnecessary destruction which this represents

We also strongly recommend notifying the local counsellor in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Perryman




